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August 31, 2001

Rhonda Mullins
1 Martha Lane
Napoleon, Ohio 43545

Dear Ms. Mullins,

It has been brought to the City’s attention that the Blue Spruce Tree next to

your mailbox is a sight hazard for people leaving Martha Lane. The trunk of
the tree is not on the City’s right of way but it is only one foot (1) off of the
right of way. Thus the tree must have limbs raised to an eight foot (8’) height
for sight clearance or the tree must be removed.

Thank you for your attention to the above matter.

Respectfully,

Construction Inspector

RM/ske
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